
  

Dear parents,  

 

We would like to welcome you and 

your children to Innocent Minds 

and wish you all a fruitful year. 

 

 

Now that our kids are well adapted to their new environment and 

settled into their classes and got accustomed to their teachers and 

classmates, they started to explore the theme of the month which is 

“Back to School”.  

Through fun games and activities our children were introduced to new 

vocabulary related to the theme such as: crayon, table, chair, paint 

brush, playdough, school bag…They also got introduced to Tom and 

Feather the main characters in their curriculum. 

.  



 

 
 

Every morning during circle time the teachers read stories related to 

the theme and presented to the children the activities of the day 

where they listed together the days of the week and sang various 

songs.  

  

 

Now kids are able to identify:  

Boy/girl  

 

                       

Big/ Small 

 
 

 

 



  A table              

             
     

             a chair  

 
Playdough a paint brush 

 

                           

  

Red and circle were the main color and the shape 

of the month.  

Children painted pictures and colored circles with 

red. They even celebrated red day.  

Some of them are now able to recognize the red 

color and name it as well as the shape circle.     

                      

                                                                                       

Apple day was full of fun. Kids tasted this delicious fruit and 

enjoyed eating apple and apple jam. Many photos on our 

Facebook reveal how happy our kids were.  



                         

  

 

“Family and Home “, this is our October theme.  

Guess what????? 

Parents you are most welcomed to join your kids at Innocent Minds to 

perform activities related to the theme.  

 

 

 
Halloween is our big Event!!! 

Stay tuned and follow us on our Facebook page. 


